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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 10:49 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Heather Meyers

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Thomas, James (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: 798 7th Street UPDATE AGAIN!

The owner was able to find his fuel safety test report and provided it to inspector Thomas. James has now approved the 

certificate of occupancy for the entire building and there are no outstanding orders.  

Sent from my AJ's iPhone 

 

On Oct 2, 2015, at 10:17 AM, Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul) <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

I inspected units one and two for the excessive accumulation of materials. Based on my findings today I 

am satisfied with the amount that they've removed and we are lifting or condemnation order in or not 

requiring them to remove any more belongings at this time. I am with Heather Myers now from SMRLS 

and we both concur there is no need for a hearing on Tuesday because fire inspection will be 

withdrawing our order and continuing with the normal fire CofO process.  

 

Sent from my AJ's iPhone 

 

On Oct 1, 2015, at 12:11 PM, Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul) <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

I won't know until tomorrow when I meet with SMRLS.  I thought after my inspection i 

was going to email you with a report 

 

Sent from my AJ's iPhone 

 

On Oct 1, 2015, at 10:24 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Marcia wants me to confirm with you two that the appeal for 798 

7
th

 Street is still on for Oct 6 at 11:30, correct? 

  

  

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 
Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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